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To Whom It May Concern,

I would like to submit my support for the amendment to the Transport Operations Road
 Use Management Act 1995. 

Over the years this industry has supported many Queensland people & from my experience
 is a very family orientated industry whom have all complied with the laws & legislation
 that apply to the taxi & transport industry. 

Considering that Illegal Taxi Services are not complying to these laws & regulations is a
 hypocrisy on behalf of the Government. Rules & regulations are to be upheld for a various
 reasons with many consequences. But overall the fact that the Government is not
 enforcing their own laws reflects & makes all laws seem insubstantial.  

Regards
Tina Summers 
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